Monday May 6th 197L.

Mr Beverley Philip Williams.
Wales Tourist Board
Llandaff,Cardiff.

Dear Vr Williams.
Thank you very mugh for your letter of April 25th.

In reference to myself and sister Mrs D.Beach {0=H 496),any
outstanding balances for accommodations will be taken of upon arrivsl
in Swansea.

The three prcgrams enclosed I think will give some ides of
previous years,tut I might metion in passing thkat the printed progrerw
itself has lost money over the past six or seven yeare,l maintain that
it should be 2 money raker if handled properly,I would even go so far to
say if i§ is made attractive enough a small charge would be in order as
a souvenir,

Your breakdown of accommodations is very interesting but I'm sure
those figures should be doubled by August lst,Mr Frark Lancaster would
appreciate prices for Beck Hall,he also sends his regards.

Yes,we believe t-e fuel crisis is over but it had us all worried
for a time,but we have been assured by Pam - Am that we are on schedule,
I will ask you the same questicn that I asked of Mr Cyril Rees,since we
are supposed to be the first large Jet to arrive in the Cardiff airport,
will there be any fan fare?.

Your last question regarding Mr David M,Edwerds~he is cne and the
same person listed at 3471 Monticello his home,and 711 Citizens Bldg his
buisness address.

I am taking the liberty of enclosing a photo of myself just in case
you may need it for your program,.

Pob hwyl., Xours sincerely "
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